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               Acting Principal’s Report 
 

Building Works 

You may have noticed that the roofing works have been underway 

over the infant block (Rooms 1-6). Weather dependent this area will 

be accessible again at the start of next term. The movement into this 

space will likely happen in the first week of Term 4, where           

classrooms will be back to their original rooms. 
 

Families and students will be updated once the ‘all clear’ is given 

from the building company. 

 

Father's Day Breakfast Morning and Stall 

We had a wonderful turn out to the Father’s Day breakfast we had last week. Lots of activities 

for the children and the special person in their world to participate in. I know that many    

tummies were filled with bacon and eggs rolls at the end of the morning. 
 

Thanks once again to the P&F, volunteers and teachers who assisted in running this event. 

 

Footy Day and Target 2000 

There are some great activities that are rounding off our term. Unfortunately due to the high 

winds our Target 2000 day was postponed from today (8th September) to next Monday (11th 

September). I look forward to seeing our students complete laps in their house colours and 

being active. 
 

As an avid runner, it is great to see everyone get involved and be active. Being healthy enables 

good wellbeing practices. It is important for all individuals to be involved in exercise and this is 

a great way to incorporate this area of the Victorian Curriculum, along with our PE and 

Sporting programs to encourage a healthy lifestyle. 
 

On our last day of term we have our Footy Colours Day. This is a great way for children to 

show their support to their favourite football club or sport. I am hoping to see plenty of    

Hawthorn supporters! Though I have a feeling that after last night’s win, there will be a large 

contingent of Collingwood supporters. 

 

Final Day Finishing Time and School Holidays 

Just a reminder that the last day of term, Friday 15th September, school will finish at 2:30pm.  

SEPTEMBER 

12th 

Where’s Wally Musical 

6pm—8pm 

 

14th 

RUOK Day 
 

Year 6 Sleepover 

 

15th 

Footy Day Lunch 
 

Last day of Term 3 

Dismissal at 2.30pm 

 

 

OCTOBER 

2nd 

First day of Term 4 

 

5th 

World Teachers’ Day 

 

12th 

Graduation Photos 

 

 



Please ensure that you are on time to pick up your child/ren or have arranged Out of Hours School Care or an alternative 

arrangement. 

 

I hope that you and your children enjoy the school holiday period and I look forward to seeing everyone on 3rd October for 

the first day of Term 4. 

 

Look! It's me!  

Children and Young People with Disability Australia (CYDA) www.cyda.org.au celebrated Children's Book Week with our top 

14 children's picture books on diversity and inclusion, as reviewed by young people with disability! Check out Check out the 

list at the link below aimed at teachers, schools, families and caregivers of young children. This can help families and 

schools to use books that have been reviewed by young people with disability to talk about disability with young children. 

Inclusion and understanding is the goal. 

https://www.cyda.org.au/resources/details/405/look-it-s-me-top-14-children-s-picture-books-about-diversity-and-

inclusion-as-reviewed-by-young-people-with-disability  

 

 

 

Jamie Sharp 

Acting Principal 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cyda.org.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CPaula.Roberts%40education.vic.gov.au%7C54d0969e820a485abd6c08dba9a39847%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638290292382939777%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8


 

 

 



At Eastbourne Primary School we 

value Learning, Collaboration, Respect 

and Community 

PREP 2024 

INFORMATION AND TOURS 

For enrolment forms and details 

please phone 5986 4884 


